
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Quentin Brunsvold 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: INFO/ACTION 

Subject: Acceptance of donations made to Marshall Fire Department for FY 2022 

Background 

Information: 

The Marshall Fire Department has received many generous donations over the past year to be 

publicly recognized. 

1.  $750 donation from MDU Resources Foundation (Great Plains Natural Gas) to be used 
toward a forcible entry door prop that will be purchased for the MERIT Center. 

2. $500 donation from Lake Marshall township that was used for equipment for the 
technical rescue team 

3. $4,000 donation that was used for the purchase of an Arizona Vortex (Artificial high 
directional tripod, bipod & monopod kit) used by the technical rescue team. 

4. $1,000 donation from Flint Hills Resources that were used as a scholarship to send 2 
firefighters to live fire training at the Flint Hills Refinery in Rosemount, MN. 

5. $2,500 donation from Flint Hills Resources that will be used toward a forcible entry 
door prop that will be purchased for the MERIT center.   

6. $200 from Al & Deb Louwagie to be used toward a forcible entry door prop that will be 
purchased for the MERIT Center. 

 
Total of all donations made to the Marshall Fire Dept.: $8,950 
 
These donations will make a significant impact in how the Fire department tactically responds 
to incidents and will make our community, and our fire department safer and more efficient.  
We publicly thank these businesses and individuals for their contribution. 

Fiscal Impact: None 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

None 

Recommendations: Adopt resolutions formally accepting these generous donations to the Marshall Fire Dept. in 

2022.  

 


